
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2, 2022  
  
Via e-mail to aleiaw@brazoria-county.com  
   
Ms. Aleia Winters  
Brazoria Co. Sheriff’s Office Crime Laboratory  
3602 CR 45  
Angleton, TX  77515  
   

RE: Texas Forensic Science Commission Disclosure No. 22.25; Brazoria County Sheriff’s Office 
Crime Laboratory (Seized Drugs)   
  

   
Dear Ms. Winters,   
   

At its July 22, 2022 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no further action on the 
referenced disclosure given the root cause analysis, case review and corrective actions taken by the 
laboratory. 

 
Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided regarding this 

disclosure, please notify the Commission as soon as possible.  Thank you and please feel free to contact the 
Commission’s office with any questions you may have.   
   

 

   
Sincerely,   

         Leigh Tomlin   

Associate General Counsel  
  
LMT/mka  
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